
Please restore the right of local farmers and communities to, among other things, protect their 
specialty crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones.  Oregon is one of the few 
environments left in this country where crop are not exposed to extreme weather.  Please help us 
keep our food supply independent of GMOs. Monsanto, and the rest have too much power as it 
is.  
 
Sincerely, 
Billie Abbott 
Sweet Home, Oregon 
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